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REF: SMC/OPP10  
  
 

17th October 2023  
  
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

  

Post-16 Opportunities Evening – Thursday 2nd November 2023 
 

 

Every year we hold a Careers Opportunities Evening for Year 11 students to help them explore and plan 
for their future. The next event is taking place in the Sports Hall on Thursday 2nd November between 
5:00pm – 7:00pm.   
  
It is important that young people start considering their choices at an earlier age to ensure that they have 
a well thought out plan in place for post-16 learning. With this in mind, we are opening the event to Year 
10 students and their parents/carers to get a flavour of what is ahead.   
  
This event is always extremely popular and receives positive feedback from students, parents/carers and 
the colleges, universities and employers who attend.  
  
Year 11 students and their parents/carers will be invited to attend a short presentation, but Year 10 
students do not need to attend this part of the event. If you would like to take advantage of this event, 
we look forward to welcoming you on 2nd November.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
  

Miss S McCoy  
Assistant Headteacher  
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